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Dear friends! 

On behalf of the Ministry of Culture of the Russian Federation, I would like 

to congratulate you with the opening of the All-National Festival "The Circus 

Princess". 

Over the years of its existence, the project has become a significant event 

on the festival map of our country. This is a unique opportunity to show your skill 

and artistry. Colorful original performances, prepared by talented circus artists, 

reflect the high level of training of the participants and open up further prospects 

in the development of their professional careers. 

The festival invariably attracts the attention of true connoisseurs of circus 

circle art, helps viewers from different generations come closer to understanding 

of the circus art beauty. 

I wish all the participants fruitful communication with interesting and 

talented people, and for the guests - bright impressions and good mood! 

 


